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Friday  14th July 2023  

Shrek the Musical 

We look forward  to our Upper Key Stage Two perfor-

mances of Shrek the Musical next week.  The children 

and staff have been working really hard to prepare for 

the performances that take place on Monday and 

Tuesday evening at 6pm next week.  Raffle tickets will 

be on sale at the event and are available on School 

Money now. 

SATS Results 

This week, we received our end of Key Stage Two SATS results for our Year 6 chil-

dren.  We are delighted with our children’s attainment and progress over their 

seven years with us and believe they should be highly commended for their hard 

work and efforts.  Please see below a table which provides a comparison of our results with the national re-

sults (NA) published this week.  The figures are provided as the percentage of children achieving the expected 

standard. 

 

Absence from School due to Sickness 

 

Please could we remind all families that if a child has been 

sick and/or has had diarrhoea then they must remain off 

school for 48 hours.  This policy is to reduce the risk of the 

infection to others in school.  Thank you for your support. 

PTFA  News 

 

Please see 

Page 3 and 4 of the newslet-

ter for a PTFA update and 

dates for next year. 

   

READING 

 

 

WRITING 

 

 

SPAG 

 

 

MATHS 

 

Reading, Writing, 
Maths Combined 

 % Sch 

 

NA 23 

 

School 

 

NA 23 

 

School 

 

NA 23 

 

School 

 

NA 23 

 

School NA 23 

 
22/23 87 73 73 71 87 72 90 73 73 59 



 
 

After School Clubs this Half Term: 

After School Clubs 

have now finished for 

this half term.  After 

School Clubs will 

commence again 

from Monday 11th 

September 2023 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following children who were praised this week.  

Two children are praised in each class every week. One child receives, 

‘St Teresa’s Award’ for showing little acts of kindness to others.  The 

other child receives, ‘The Star Pupil Award’ for excellent work, attitude 

or effort in class. 

 

 

End of Year School Reports 

End of year school reports for children in all classes should now have 

been emailed to all families. For children in Reception Class, Year 1, 

Year 2, Year 4 and Year 6 this will have included the results of statu-

tory tests.  Please take the time 

to complete the end of year 

survey which can be accessed 

from the link on the letter re-

ceived with the reports.  

Star Pupil Award St Teresa’s Award 

Emily Righton & Jack Eastham The whole of Y6 

Joe Parrott Evelyn Gaskell 

Shannon Kerrigan Ethan Reid 

Ruby Payne Hazel Chu 

George Mannix Libbi Tierney 

Thomas Bridge Grace Carey 

Canice Job Nicolle Pye 

Eleanor Shaw Isla Liptrot 

Congratulations to Amy Davenport in Year Six Class 

for receiving the Head teachers Award! 

Amy is very kind, considerate and thoughtful to oth-

ers.  She helps to make our school a happy place to be  

by considering the needs of others before herself.  We 

will certainly miss her next year.    

Well done Amy! 

If somethings stands to be gained, nothing will be lost..  

Miguel de Cervantes 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

Monday 17th July 2023—Year 5 Pick 

up and Pray 

Monday 17th July 2023—

Performance of Shrek led by Y6 

@6pm 

Tuesday 18th July 2023—

Performance of Shrek led by Y6 

@6pm 

Thursday 20th July 2023—Leaver’s 

Party for Year 6 children and parents/

carers @7pm in the church hall 

Friday 21st July 2023—Whole School 

Mass to celebrate our Year Six Leavers 

@9.30am in church 

Friday 21st July 2023—School closes 

for the summer holidays 

Friday 1st September 2023 & Monday 

4th September 2023—Teacher Train-

ing Days.  Children do not attend on 

these days. 

Tuesday 5th September 2023—

School opens to the children for the 

Autumn Term 

Saturday 16th September 2023 @ 

4.30pm and Sunday 17th September 

2023 @ 10am —With You Always 

Enrolment Masses for Y4 Families 

Tuesday 19th September 2023—With 

You Always Meeting #1 for Year 4 

Families 














